ANNEXE 4

To whom it may concern,

I contacted your office to day with regards to the late licence application being dispiayed in
the Ball & Wicket publl ouse in Farnham. I was very concerned to learn that the late
iicence appiication is to serve aicohol and food urtil 12 midnight on weekdays and 1am on
Fridays and Saturdays.

Being & local resident (I live in ................. ) my biggest concern is the added late night noise

this could create. The area surrounding the pub is heavily residential and therefore there are
many residents who will have to endure patrons of the Ball & Wicket leaving the pub in the
early hours and the associated noise this will inevitably cause. The pub has recently
successfully applied for a kitchen flue in order to commence serving food, this will mean that
residents will also have to endure the cooking smells caused by serving food until times which
i beileve are unacceptabie in a residential area.

I am also concerned that the increased opening times will aliow for more time for alcoho! to
be consumed which could lead to anti social behaviour potentially affecting local residents
property. There are more and more reports in the news of increasing anti social behaviour
and i therefore do not see why we should invite such a potential problem by increasing
drinking time.

Due to the reasons above i am heavily opposed ta this late licence applicati d w

that permission is not permitted.
Thank you for your time.

Yours sincerely
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